
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the Ogden Valley Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on 

August 26, 2025. The meeting will begin at 5:00 PM and will be held in the County Commission 

Chambers, 1st Floor of the Weber Center, 2380 Washington Blvd., Ogden, Utah.  

File #ZDA2025-08, A public hearing, discussion, and recommendation regarding a request from 

Kirk Langford for a development agreement to preserve development rights, and to allow for 

phased installation of infrastructure for a future three-lot subdivision, located at 6210 E 2300 N, 

Eden, UT, 84310 in the AV-3 Zone. Project Link: 

https://frontier.co.weber.ut.us/p/Project/Index/23037 
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